
TO: Tree Board 

FROM: Brad Medrud, Planning Manager 

DATE: April 11, 2022 

SUBJECT: Tree Board Training Program Discussion 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

Discuss memorandum. 
 

 
2) Background: 
 

This is a follow up on the March 14, 2022 discussion of what items could make up a Tree 
Board training program for new Board members and a continuing education program for 
current Board members. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

None. 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 

A. City Of Tumwater Tree Board Training Opportunity Memorandum 
B. Tumwater and Planning Terms Glossary 


